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P5 Miss Adams & Mrs Mowat

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely holiday. We hope that your child has enjoyed their first term back to school. 

This term we are still focusing on the key aspects of Literacy, Numeracy and Health and Wellbeing. For numeracy our focus is on time and for literacy we are focusing on explanations and recall. Our topic this term is ‘The Romans,’ both classes are very excited about this. 

This term we are happy to announce that the children will be getting Music. Although there is no singing Mrs Constable has many exciting lessons for P5. 

P.E will still be taking place with Mrs Paul-Bird and it can now be held inside the school building. Children will still need to come dressed wearing gym kit to school but now only on a Friday. They can take a water bottle (labelled with name) as water fountains will still be out of use. Long hair must be tied up and no jewellery to be worn on a Friday. Both P.E classes are also lucky enough to get RADS – this will also be taking place on a Friday indoors in the community centre. 

This term we are happy to say both classes have student teachers, who are offering extra support within the classroom. 

If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch. 
Mrs Mowat and Miss Adams
KAdams@aberdeencity.gov.uk
GMowat@aberdeencity.gov.uk 
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